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Spexhall Parish Council 
 

An Extra-Ordinary Meeting of the Parish Council was held at the Village Hall, 
Spexhall on Wednesday, August 7th 2024 at 9-30am. 

(The Meeting began at 9-40am). 
 

Minutes: 

Present:   

Cllr. C. Thompson (Chair); Cllr. A. Coles (Vice-Chair); Cllr. L. LeLean and Cllr. L. 
Sharman: 

Paul Widdowson (Clerk): 

1) Apologies: 

Councillors accepted the apologies of Cllr. I. Bowmer, Cllr. D. Carter and Cllr. N. Roper: 

District Cllr. B. Keys-Holloway also sent her apologies.  

2) To receive Declarations of Interest and confirm all Members have reviewed 
their Declaration of Interest Forms: Councillors to declare any Pecuniary or 
Non-Pecuniary Interests. Members may subsequently declare an interest at 
any point in the meeting: 

There were no Declarations of Interest. 

3) Requests for dispensations: 

There were no requests for dispensations. 

4) Planning Matters: 

Proposal: Erection of boundary fencing including a gate 
Address: 9 The Poplars, Spexhall, Halesworth, Suffolk. IP19 0RD  
Ref: DC/24/2430/FUL  
 
The Parish Council approved this planning application. 

Proposer: Cllr. L. LeLean:   Seconder: Cllr. L. Sharman: 

5) Clerk’s Report and Correspondence including Donations: 

The Clerk said that there was no report. 

6) Cheques for Payment and Receipts: 

There were no payments or receipts. 
 
Cllr. L. LeLean reported on the progress of changing the bank signatories. 
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Cllr. L. LeLean also reported on research for using the Cil Money to buy a gazebo for 
the Village Hall. He said that the cost of a gazebo would be around £1500 to £1700. It 
was agreed to put buying a gazebo on the next Parish Council Meeting Agenda. The 
Clerk was also asked to find out if Value Added Tax (VAT) could be reclaimed on the 
purchase of the gazebo. 
 
The Meeting ended at 8-57am.  


